
Do you want your next oral presentation to be memorable and scientifically engaging? Want to 
stand outstand outstand out from the crowd at the next conference? Of course!  
 
Your success greatly depends on your ability to communicate your message effectively so that 
your audience is motivated to respond.  
 
The workshop “The Art of Presenting Professionally” will give you the training and skills to 
speak convincingly with confidence in front of any group. 

Open to all UHN  
research trainees 

Two-day workshop 
November 3 & 4 

Lunch and refreshments 
provided 

Presenter 

Robert Rennie 
Professional speaker, trainer and facilitator 

THE ART OF PRESENTING PROFESSIONALLY  

Presented by UHN’s The Office of Research Trainees (ORT) 

HIGHLY INTERACTIVE & HANDS-ON WORKSHOP ●  OPEN TO ALL UHN RESEARCH TRAINEES 

 
Scan the QR code and REGISTER by October 28th, 2014  
 

Hosted by: UHN Office of Research Trainees (ORT) 


